
Albuquerque Office Complex  
Project update: 

 Agenda item # 17 
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!! On April 8, 2017, the Department held a second  “open house” on the property 
o! Eleven (11) people from the community attended the open house 
•! Overall, the response from the local residents was positive 
•!  Some of the topics discussed included: 

"! Increased traffic potential  
"! State funding 

!! On April 11, 2017, a meeting was held with Bernalillo County Public Works to review the 
project 
o! Bernalillo County will be conducting courtesy reviews on the project including: 
•! Hydrology plans 
•! Driveway plans 
•! Water and sewer plans 

!! Dr. Steven W. Carothers and Associates (SWCA) has completed the draft Environmental 
Assessment (EA) 
o! SWCA submitted the EA to United States Fish and Wildlife for review 

!! The 100% design for the Albuquerque Office Complex will be finalized in May 
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